NOTICE OF BID EXTENSION & ADDENDUM #1
GREENVILLE PARK RENOVATION PROJECT – 
LANDSCAPING & IRRIGATION

Indian Valley Community Services District
Original Bid Opening Date: August 18, 2025
New Bid Opening Date: August 18, 2025 @ 12:00 PM

Indian Valley Community Services District (IVCSD), on behalf of the Indian Valley Recreation and Park District (IVRPD), is issuing this notice to inform all prospective bidders of a bid extension for the Greenville Park Renovation Project – Landscaping & Irrigation Project.
The District is revising and expanding the bid documents to ensure an accurate, well-defined scope of work.

Revised Bid Documents & Addendum #1
Revised bid documents will include:

· Hunter I40 Sprinkler Heads only for use in Park
· Water Truck required on-site for Dust Mitigation and Compaction
· Infield Mix to be 60/40 not 50/50
· C12 Contractors License will be accepted
· Tree Stumps must be dug up, refilled and compacted
· Grass does not need to be removed and hauled away
· Sand to be placed under sprinkler line 

Updated Key Dates:
· Revised Documents Released: August 13, 2025

Contact Info:
office@indianvalleycsd.com
(530) 284-7224
127 Crescent St. #1, Greenville, CA 95947

Bidders are strongly advised not to submit proposals until Addendum #1 and the revised bid package has been reviewed.
IVCSD and IVRPD reserve the right to reject any or all bids, to waive informalities, and to award the contract in the best interest of the public.

